
From: Grove, Kevin W SPL
To: "Mike Cabrera"
Subject: SPL-2014-00092-KWG: Wildwood Wash sediment removal near Camino de la Tierra and River Rd Project
Date: Friday, February 21, 2014 10:34:00 AM

Mike,
This email serves as documentation of the authorization to use RGP-81: Maintenance and Bank
Stabilization Activities for Corps File SPL-2014-00092-KWG: Wildwood Wash sediment removal near
Camino de la Tierra and River Rd Project. The proposed scope of work complies with RGP81; Category
3; Tier 3-Concurrence Notification.

The Permittee shall comply with all terms and conditions authorized by the use of this RGP-81; including
CWA 401 water quality conditions (WQC) that are conditionally certified by ADEQ.

Let me know if there are any questions,

Thx,
K

Kevin W. Grove
Project Manager, Arizona Branch
Regulatory Division, U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Los Angeles District
3636 North Central Avenue, Suite 900
Phoenix, AZ 85012-1939
Office: (602) 230-6957
Cell:   (602) 300-3951
Fax:    (602) 640-2020
Kevin.W.Grove@usace.army.mil
http://www.spl.usace.army.mil/Missions/Regulatory
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